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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As part of our science, history and DT curriculum this year we have been learning about toys. To 

consolidate this learning, we have arranged a visit to Weston Park Museum. This will be on Thursday 2nd 

May. We will spend the day completing a toy workshop with the museum staff and we will also spend 

some time looking around the galleries, completing activities based on the exhibits. On the day, children 

will be required to wear school uniform and a suitable coat and footwear. 

As we will be on the trip all day, we will be eating lunch at the museum. Please could you provide your 

child with a packed lunch or let us know if they will require a grab bag on ParentPay. 

We are asking for a contribution of £14.78 per pupil to cover the cost of the trip and the coach to get us to 

the museum. Please indicate whether your child will be able to attend and pay via Parent Pay.  

On the day, we will need 4 extra adult helpers per class. If you would be able to help, please contact your 

child’s class teacher. 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact the Y1 team. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Padfield and Mrs Mather 
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